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District Conference 2024
Take Advantage of Early
Registration for Jekyll Island
- March 21-24, 2024
By Stephanie Windham
Editor's Note: The regular May newsletter
will be out later this weekend with news
from our clubs, committee chairs and
some of the news from the District
Conference last weekend in SanDestin. We
wanted you to get the news about next
year's District Conference in Jekyll Island
NOW, because of a special EARLY BIRD
registration offer you won't want to
miss that runs until May 7, 2023!
Join us as we Amplify Rotary and feature
the Lady with a Song, none other than our
District Governor-Elect André Marria. DGE
André is a Lady with a Song, and this
conference will be filled with music,
laughter, fun, and fellowship.  The
conference will be at the beautiful Jekyll
Island Convention Center March 21-24,
2024.  Let’s celebrate all the ways our
clubs make Rotary BIGGER, BETTER, AND
LOUDER!
To register, login to rotary6900.org and
click on “Register for the 2024 District
Conference at Jekyll Island.” The
registration fee through May 7, 2023 is
only $200.  The price goes up to $275 on
May 8, 2024, so register early to get this
special rate.  There are also special rates
for guests, students, and children under
the age of 17.  The registration fee will go
up again in September ($295), so it pays to
register early! [more]
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